
Please do not
bring your child
to class if they
are unwell or
should be in
isolation.
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Please encourage
your child to wash
their hands before
and after each
lesson.
Hand sanitiser will
be provided in the
studio and waiting
areas.
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The safety of our pupils, parents and teachers is our top priority.
Caroline Lee Dance Studio will take a cautious and measured
approach to any changes the government may enforce or  introduce
regarding the pandemic.
We will remain vigilant and keep our Covid-19 protection measures in
continual review.

Please respect social
distancing wherever
possible, espescially in the
communal waiting areas.
Although no longer
mandatory, mask wearing
is encouraed for adults
whilst in the building.
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We will give attention to
sanitising touch points
in communal areas,
regularly sanitising
bathrooms and 
ensuring adequate
ventilation.
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Any equiptment used, such as
barres and acro mats, will be
sanitised at the end of every
lesson.
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